
Construction Industry Scheme

It is now well over a year since the considerable changes to the Construction Industry Scheme.
 
It is clear that the new scheme has resulted in both additional administration work and costs, along with 
the extra exposure to severe penalties for non compliance.

With this in mind, I would like to introduce our CIS Service, which runs alongside our payroll bureau.  
The service has been designed to be fl exible so it can be tailored to your exact business needs.

Whether you have 1 or 100 subcontractors, we can help.   

The Service

The service will include the following:

Online subcontractor verifi cation    
Calculation of tax deductions   
Preparation of payment statements for the subcontractors  
Preparation and submission of monthly HM Revenue & Customs Returns  

Some of the benefi ts to you:
 

Cut down on administration costs  
Avoid costly non compliance penalties  
The backup of experienced professional staff      
Free up time to spend on running your business  

If this service is of interest or you wish to discuss the new regulations in greater detail, please do not 
hesitate to contact us or visit our website at www.loucas.org.uk

For your FREE quotation please contact Helen Wood, Head of Payroll and CIS on 01622 758257 
or via email at helen@loucas.org.uk
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